
ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
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ATTN: Robert A. Clark, Chief E.f% M D'

Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comm.
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
Low Temperature Overpressurization
(File: 2-1510)

Gentlemen:

Our letter to you of March 30, 1981, responded to staff questions
regarding the ANO-2 Low Temperature Overpressurization (LTOP) mod-
ifications. Our response for question one (1) contained an error
which should be corrected. It should more properly have stated
" hydro test once per refueling in accordance with ASME Section XI."

Very truly yours,

N(.

David C. Trimble
Manager, Licensing
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